

# 2022-03-07 TSWG Meeting Notes

## Meeting Date

- 24 Jan 2022

## Zoom Meeting Link / Recording

- <https://zoom.us/j/98733571820?pwd=Z09yRWVVCRUtNU0JVc0tvYkNhWk42UT09>  
(This link will be replaced with a link to the recording of the meeting as soon as it is available)

## Attendees

- [Darrell O'Donnell](#)
- [Lance Byrd](#)
- [Bart Suichies](#)
- [Steve McCown](#) ...

## Main Goal of this Meeting

TBD

## Agenda Items and Notes (including all relevant links)

Time	Agenda Item	Lead	Notes
5 min	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Start recording</li><li>• Welcome &amp; antitrust notice</li><li>• Introduction of new members</li><li>• Agenda review</li></ul>	Chairs	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• <b>Antitrust Policy Notice:</b> <i>Attendees are reminded to adhere to the meeting agenda and not participate in activities prohibited under antitrust and competition laws. Only members of ToIP who have signed the necessary agreements are permitted to participate in this activity beyond an observer role.</i></li><li>• New Members:</li></ul>
5 min	General announcements	All	Updates from TSWG members of general interest to the group.
5 mins	Review of Action Items from the previous meeting	Chairs	Github - repo
15 mins	Task Force Reports	TF Leads	<p><a href="#">Trust Registry TF</a> — <a href="#">Darrell O'Donnell</a></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• github ACTION: <a href="#">Darrell O'Donnell</a> to REPLACE old content - <a href="https://github.com/trustoverip/tswg-trust-registry-tf">https://github.com/trustoverip/tswg-trust-registry-tf</a></li></ul> <p><a href="#">ACDC TF</a> — <a href="#">Samuel Smith Phil Fearheller</a></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• no report (team not present)</li></ul> <p><a href="#">Technology Architecture TF</a> — <a href="#">Drummond Reed</a></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• reviewed</li></ul>

25 mins	Special topic #1		<p>EIDAS blog post</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>lots of discussion (bad notetaker) - short summary: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Action is to create 2 work items: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>blog post - quick response - great start, but have you considered... <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>e.g. with high certification bar have you just created/reinforced a monopoly/duopoly (Apple + Google).</li> <li>if the credential can be trusted, can I put it in any wallet? <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>ICAO DTC - is used at point-of-inspection so THEY are doing "binding" to the person that is there.</li> <li>Bart: "ICAO is about inspection-centric, digital ID for EU is issuance centric. I would argue there's also a single use-case vs general purpose use difference."</li> </ul> </li> <li>Are we solving somebody else's problem?</li> <li>What is the CTA - let's get together.</li> </ul> </li> <li>Position Paper - 4-pager (rough size) - but is this "yet another position paper"</li> </ul> </li> </ul> </li> <li>Is this a TSWG-level issue - can we get things started - <a href="#">Bart Suichies</a> and <a href="#">Antti Kettunen</a> will work to create a rough draft this week and we can reach out more broadly... <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Darrell to assist by reviewing and circulating internally (GSWG, EFWG, HXWG, Communications Committee) and potentially externally (MyData Global, DIF, Canada's CIO Strategy Council, etc.)</li> </ul> </li> </ul>
5 mins	Any other business		<p>Vikas - pushing forward on IEEE cybersecurity group - IEEE is supportive and 2-year activity is likely to kick off. Alignment with ToIP:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>decentralization of identifiers</li> <li>we will want to keep an eye on this - Vikas will share more informal</li> </ul>
5 mins	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Review decisions /action items</li> <li>Planning for next meeting</li> </ul>	Chairs	key item

## Screenshots/Diagrams (numbered for reference in notes above)

#1

## Decisions

☐ Sample Decision Item

## Action Items

☐ Sample Action Item